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News 

Why is Pastor Jim gone for so long?  

I will be away from St. Timothy’s following worship on 
July 9 until I return to worship on August 13.  

I have the honor of serving as the Chair of the LCMC 
Ministry Board. So, I will travel to Minneapolis for the 
summer Ministry Board meeting July 11-13. This Board 
serves the LCMC Association by working with all issues 
related to Pastoral Leadership: Seminarians, 
Seminaries, Call Committees (process), Pastoral 
Certification, Leadership Care and Development, and 
other issues related to pastors including possible 
issues of misconduct. 

Then Marilyn and I will take some vacation time (July 
14 - July 26). We will be able to visit Tanzania (a trip 
that was originally scheduled in 2020 but was delayed 
with the Covid Pandemic). One of the many friends 
who are connected through Marilyn’s growing up in 
Madagascar operates both a Beach resort and a Safari 
Lodge. We will spend 4 days at each resort taking in 
this amazing part of God’s beautiful creation. We are 
also looking forward to visiting the work of Courage 
House and the important work it does in caring for 
women whose lives have been deeply wounded by 

exploitation and who are loved, supported, equipped 
and healed in and through this important and growing 
ministry. 

On July 27 we have the honor of representing  
St. Timothy’s on our Vision Trip with Children’s Hope 
Chest in Ethiopia. We will visit the Ethiopian 
headquarters in Addis Abba before traveling to the 
Chapa Carepoint to visit our new friends and seeing 
the amazing work of development that is transforming 
their lives and community. (We are excited to visit in 
person and will bring back pictures, information and 
stories to share). 

We will then travel back to the United States in time 
for me to attend Lutheran Week and the NALC 
Convocation in Oklahoma City August 7 -11. One of 
the highlights of this NALC Convocation will be the 
election of our Bishop. Bishop Dan Selbo and Pastor 
David Wendel are the two candidates for this four-
year term. 

I would appreciate your prayers for safe travel, 
refreshment and inspiration.  

Pastor Jim Cord 



For up-to-date prayer requests. 

join the Prayer Group on St. Tim’s 

Connect. To add or renew a prayer 

request, call 408-264-3858 or 

email info@stlcsj.org. 

WAYS TO GIVE 
1. Mail your offering to church or drop it off in the 

locked offering box in the sanctuary.  If you 
don’t have offering envelopes, be sure to 
indicate in the memo line which fund(s). 

2. Give online on our safe and secure website 
https://www.stlcsj.org/giving/  

As of May 31, 2023 Actual Budget 

General Fund Offerings $380,224 $326,146 

Building Fund Offerings $52,663 $58,201 

General Fund Spending ($482,761) ($493,687) 

Building Fund Spending ($35,473) ($42,592) 

Excess/(Shortfall) ($85,347) ($151,932) 

Not all staff have regular hours, so it’s best to 
schedule an appointment with them. 

SUNDAY WORSHIP TIMES 
9 AM Traditional 
11 AM Contemporary 

ONLINE WORSHIP  
Videos are live recorded at both morning worship 
services. Recordings will be available in the 
afternoon on our website: s t l c s j . o r g / w a t c h  

MONDAY-THURSDAY 
8:30 AM TO 4 PM 
FRIDAY 
8:30 AM TO 3 PM 

PLEASE NOTE WORSHIP TIMES FOR JULY 2: 
9 AM TRADITIONAL 

10:15 AM CONTEMPORARY 

Quicksilver Worship Band will be leading 
contemporary worship that day.   

Following the 2nd service, there will be a 
BBQ with Quicksilver Church and San Jose 
Christian Reformed Church (see page 3). 

On behalf of the 
Woodman family, we 
would like to express 

our appreciation and thanks to our Church 
family for the support and prayers we have 
received as we process and grieve Gil's 
passing.  Also gratitude for the continued 
support and prayers as we care for Mary.  

Thank you, Ed & Teresa Gabel 

Joan and Bob Pariani 

Sam Valles 

The family of Teesie Carmack 

Helen, friend of Diana Gallagher 

Rick, brother of Renee of Fovell 

Shirley Hill, mother of Steve Hill 

Michael McLean, husband of Linda McLean 

The family of Yi-Wen Chen, friend of Ann Christian 

The family of Janice Pannkuk, friends of the Sampsons 

The family of Marilyn Meier 

The family of Al Calleros, uncle of Anna-Marie Valles 

https://www.stlcsj.org/giving/
https://www.stlcsj.org/watch/


 

carolyn.amey@stlcsj.org 

mailto:carolyn.amey@stlcsj.org


SAVE THE DATE! 

St. Timothy’s Annual 
Golf Tournament  
October 7  
9:30 am  
at Los Lagos 

Sign-ups and more details 
coming soon. 

We are pleased to announce that St. Timothy’s Lutheran Church is again offering scholarships to recent high school 
graduates. Scholarship recipients will receive $1000 toward college tuition and fees, with payment made directly to 
the student.   

ELIGIBILITY FOR SCHOLARSHIP AWARD 
The following criteria must be met to qualify for scholarship award under the program: 
1. The applicant must be affiliated with an NALC congregation within the Central Pacific Mission District or an LCMC 

congregation in Northern California. 
2. The applicant must have graduated from high school within the past two years and be planning to start his or her 

post-secondary education during 2023. 
3. The applicant may not have previously received a scholarship under the program. 

4. The applicant must return an application package (application form, an attached essay, a copy of the acceptance 
letter or proof of admittance from the school, and a letter of reference). 

APPLICATION 

S T L C S J . O R G / S C H O L A R S H I P  

https://www.stlcsj.org/scholarship/


 

 

Join us as we support and encourage each other 
through this journey we call motherhood! 

 

We are a community of moms with children ages 
birth through school-age.  We encourage each 
other through resources, speakers, events, 
mentorship, and friendship – all pertinent to our 
roles as mothers, wives, and women. 

 

We will meet one Wednesday evening per month, 
on St. Timothy's campus, beginning in the fall.  
Plus, special events throughout the year.  Watch 
for more information coming in mid-late Summer.   

 

 

Fall Group Registration will begin in August. 

In the meantime, join us for park play dates this summer! 

Open to all moms - invite your friends! 

Contact Elizabeth at 
mops@stlcsj.org  

or 408-677-0267 

mailto:mops@stlcsj.org


cm@stlcsj.org 

mailto:shelley.ahnwong@stlcsj.org




@sttims_youth 

Anna-Marie Valles 
annamarie.valles@stlcsj.org  

or 408-264-3858, ext. 122 
Scott Campbell 

scott.campbell@stlcsj.org  
or 408-264-3858, ext. 120 

Check us out on Instagram 

We start together with dinner and worship 
then break off into our respective small groups. 
We end the night with a game.  Starting July 5, 
the Youth House will be open every week after 

Cornerstone until 9:00 pm. 

Anna-Marie will be on sabbatical  

June 26 to August 13. Scott Campbell 

and our amazing team of volunteers 

will be covering for her while she is 

away. Her first day back to Cornerstone 

is August 16. 

End of Summer Party 

August 16 from 6-8 pm 

with BBQ & Slip and Slide Kickball!  

https://www.instagram.com/sttims_youth/?hl=en
mailto:annamarie.valles@stlcsj.org
mailto:scott.campbell@stlcsj.org

